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Ottawa, 31st December 1910.

I have to request that you will kindly have a

letter mailed by this Department on the 11th instant to

Mr. A. W. Williams, Indian Agent, at Port Derry Ontario

traced as it evidently did not reach its destination.

Your obedient servant,

Asst. enty and secretary.

A. Bolduc, Esq.,

Post Office Inspector.

ottawa.

PooNach Wortherr Affairs, Letterbook

December 1910 - 31 December 1910, (R.G. 10, Volume 5322)

cop. 1

PUBLIC ARCHIVES

ARCHIVES DUBLIQUES

CANADA


